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Minister 
for the environment 

1 7 F E B . 2014 Germany 

Dear Hendrick Kerlen, 

Thank you for your letter of 14 February 2014 in which you ask for the current 
status on the German responses to the public hearing of the Femarn Belt Project. 

The Danish Ministry of Transport is responsible for the dossier and they have 
informed me the following: 

"The Danish Ministry of Transport and Femern A/S are in the process of 
carefully assessing all of the comments submitted in the Danish Espoo 
consultation process. 

The results and conclusions wil l be described in a report. The report can be 
expected later this year but at the moment it is not possible to give an exact 
date." 

lours 

Kirsten Brosbøl 
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